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Martha is leaving the Party stronger, more competitive, and ready to secure more wins
on behalf of Wisconsinites. We on Team Evers are grateful for her leadership.

  

  

MADISON - The following is the response from the Tony for Wisconsin campaign to State
Democratic Chair Martha Lanings's announcement Wednesday that she will not seek
re-election in the Party’s June leadership race.

  

“Chair Laning’s leadership and vision were an important part of our success in November,” said
Sean Elliott, Tony for Wisconsin's finance director. “Martha’s drive and passion to see a better
future for our state helped deliver historic victories for Wisconsin Democrats. Though Martha
has led the Party through some of its most challenging moments, through all the obstacles, she
has maintained a relentless optimism in Wisconsin Democrats’ ability to win and lead.

  

“The robust Party infrastructure Martha has built will continue to support and deliver victories for
Wisconsin Democrats for years to come. Martha is leaving the Party stronger, more competitive,
and ready to secure more wins on behalf of Wisconsinites. We on Team Evers are grateful for
her leadership and years of service to the cause, and we look forward to working with the
Party’s next chair.”

  

 1 / 1


